From:

Sent: 10 August 2022 20:13
To: Licensing

Subject: Objection

Hope you’re doing well.

I’'m writing in regards to the 35-41 London Road club request to extend their license to 5
am.

I hate to be that person, but I do have an objection. Namely, the noise is already extreme
but bearable, under the condition that the last few hours of the night (3/4 am onwards)
are peaceful and all the drunk and disorderly people are long gone by early morning
hours.

I feel that extending the working hours to 5 would leave me without a quiet minute in my
own home. I live at so I am directly above where the crowds mingle around
the clubs. Moreover, I would appreciate being able to walk out of my building at 5 am
and not be afraid, or having some drunk person eating McDonalds on my postbox (which
happens anyways but at least I don’t see it because it ends in the middle of the night).

I know this is a lengthy and a bit disorganised email and I do apologise for that, but I
would kindly ask you to take into consideration my concerns. Thank you in advance.

Kindest regards,





